
Hi,

I am a resident at unit block 58 Pacific Parade Dee Why. 

I writing this email to raise my concerns about DA2020/1597. 

Currently, finding parking on the street (Pacific Parade, Dee Why) is already very difficult with limited spots 
available. Once this DA is approved and built, the parking will be even more difficult. Please consider alternative 
parking options that may be available. 

Kind Regards,
Laura Martin 
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